CARMICHAEL
WATER DISTRICT

7837 FAIR OAKS BOULEVARD
CARMICHAEL CALIFORNIA 95608

Public Notice to Contractors

Sealed proposals addressed to Scott Bair, Distribution Superintendent, will be received at the
Carmichael Water District, 7837 Fair Oaks Boulevard, Carmichael, California 95608 until 10:00
a.m., Thursday, March 15, 2018. Bids received after said time will not be accepted and will be
returned unopened. Accepted bids will be opened publicly at such time for the construction of:

Arden Way Mainline Extension/Rehabilitation Project

The Arden Way Mainline Extension/Rehabilitation Project is located along Arden Way between
House Works Drive and McClaren Drive. The work includes the installation of approximately
2,100-feet of new 8-inch diameter Class 52 ductile iron water main within the Arden Way right-
of-way, twelve (12) 8-inch gate valves, three (3) fire hydrant assemblies, one (1) 2-inch air
release valve, four (4) 1-inch water services to existing meter boxes, three (3) connections to
existing water main, and other appurtenances and the restoration of existing surfaces and

property.

A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held at the District office on Tuesday, February 27, 2018
at 10:00 am. At this conference, representatives of the District and Design Engineer will discuss
the bid documents, site constraints, order of work and other items specific to the project.
Attendance by subcontractors is not mandatory, but all interested prospective subcontractors
are encouraged to attend. Follow-up site visits can be scheduled through the District, Scott Bair.

Bidding Documents may be purchased through Signature Reprographics, or viewed at the
District office during normal hours. Contact Signature Reprographics at 916-454-0800 or via e-
mail (print@signaturerepro.com) to purchase documents.

Contract Documents are also posted at most major bid houses. The District reserves the right
after opening Bids to reject any or all Bids, to waive any informality in a Bid, and award in the
best interests of the District. If the Contract is to be awarded, the District will award the Contract
to the responsible Bidder that submits the lowest responsive Bid.
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